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Upcoming Events 
Spirit Week: Winter Homecoming Week 
is February 12th – February 16th. Please 
see the back for the dress up days.  

Count Day: Wednesday, February 14th! 
Each student in attendance will receive a 
special bracelet.  

Valentine’s Day Parties: Valentine’s 
Day Parties will take place on 
Wednesday, February 14th.   

Parent/Teacher Conferences - Early 
Release Day  

Conferences are happening on Thursday, 
February 22, 2024, from 12-3pm and 
from 4:30 – 7:30pm 

Students will be released at 11:07 am on 
Thursday, February 22, 2024.  

Book Fair 

Our annual book fair will happen the 
week of February 19th. Students will have 
the opportunity to shop on either 
February 20th or 21st. Please check with 
your child’s teacher for when their 
classroom will be shopping. The book fair 
will be open on Thursday, February 22nd 
during Parent/Teacher Conferences.  

No School 

No school for students on Friday, 
February 23rd or Monday, February 26th.  

 

 

February Students of the Month 

Kindergarten: Macey Selner, Ayden 
Hackworth, Adaleigh Martin 

1st Grade: Hadley Buckhold, Beckett Sharp 

2nd Grade: Abram Hunter, Max Campbell 

3rd Grade:  Carsyn Spangler, Rylan Whiteaker, 
Camaron Deter 

4th Grade: Emmathyst Jordan, Brayden Park 

5th Grade: Amelia Lapham, Abigail Collins 



 

Note from our Principal –  

Mrs. B 
 

Hello Marcellus Families,  

Attendance is a crucial part of your child’s education. Please ensure that appointments are made after 
school hours when possible.  

We have a very busy month ahead of us. Wednesday, February 14th is count day. Make sure to call 
the office if your child must be absent this day.  

Teachers are sharing out links so that you can sign up for an in-person parent-teacher conference. 
Conferences are extremely important and give the teacher and you an opportunity to meet one on one 
about your child’s successes and struggles.  

Our students will have the opportunity to purchase items from our annual book fair. Each class will 
be able to walk through the book fair on Monday, February 19th and then shop on either the 20th or 
21st (please watch for which day your child’s class will shop the week of the 12th). Our book fair will be 
open during conferences so parents or special adults can shop as well.  

Just a friendly reminder that students will be released early on Thursday, February 22nd and will not 
return to school until Tuesday, February 27th for mid-winter break.  

 

Yours,  

Mrs. B 
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